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Ticket Giveaway Contest to See Pope Francis in Central Park

MARTIN J. GOLDEN  September 1, 2015

On September 25th, Pope Francis will greet thousands of guests in a historic procession through Central Park. Tickets
are required for the Central Park Procession. Residents of New York State may enter to receive two (2) tickets via a
ticket giveaway contest. Space is limited and entrants will be randomly selected to receive tickets. The Central Park
Procession ticket giveaway contest will open on September 3rd and close on September 7th. To enter, visit the website
below or call 311 during those dates.

http://wwwl.nyc.gov/nyc-resources/papal-visit.page



